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SCF Committee Meeting (6) 

 Held on Wednesday 22nd May 2024 at 7.00pm 

Venue:  Saphire Room - Warilla Bowls and Recreation Club 
 

Meeting to discuss freight cost for 2024 

 

Record of Attendance: Jason Matthews, Alan Zahra, Matt Nelson, Alec Krkovski, Luca Krkovski, Paul 
Barnes, Iris Elliott (minutes) 

Apologies:  

 

Freight Fees 

Unfortunately, we have had further members that have decided that they will not be racing this year or have 
dropped their original nominated numbers, so the cost of the freight needs to be adjusted accordingly. 

It was agreed by all committee members that the freight for 2024 would be $2 per pigeon. 

Surplus Birds for Dolphin Point 

The committee have tried to keep the freight fees as low as they possibly can, having surplus birds will help cover 
some of the costs for the federation’s expenses. 

There will be enough room for all birds to be on the truck, so the committee would like to know if there are any 
members interested in putting surplus pigeons on the trailer from Dolphin Point rather than having a toss on 
Sunday. 

 Having the surplus birds released on the race day rather than on a separate toss would allow us to save on 
the costs for the driver expenses. 

 Surplus birds would only be on the trailer from the 3 Dolphin Point races. 
 The surplus birds would be released 30mins after the race birds have been liberated. 
 The cost per basket will be $25. 

 

South Coast Pigeon Federation Inc 
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Laptop for Race Secretary 

Matt Nelson has purchased and set up a new laptop from Officeworks for the race secretary. 

The cost was $833. 

Thankyou Matt  

 

Air Quality Gauge 

The air quality gauge was used on the first toss and all readings were good. 

 

Graphics on truck 

Alec Krkovski is going to organize the graphics on the truck to be done. 

Iris Elliott has asked Adam Southwell if Warilla Bowls and Recreation Club have a PDF for their logo. 

Adam will look into this and get back to Iris. 

 

Photos for website and Facebook 

Matt Nelson and Alan Zahra are going to add photos of the truck and pigeons at the race point to the SCF website 
and Facebook page. 

 

 
Meeting finished at 8: 45pm. 

Next SCF Committee Meeting to be held at: 
Warilla Bowling and Recreation Club Wednesday 3rd July 2024 


